
GAUTENG ASSOCIATION OF CHAMBERS OF
COMMERCE & INDUSTRY

Supplementary Argument

June 10th, 1996

Ms. Nienaber

Thank you for your letter of June 4 1996 giving Gauteng Association of Chambers of Commerce
and Industry (GACCI) the opportunity to submit supplementary written argument, by, June 11
1996, in respect of objections lodged by GACCI on May 31 1996.

This is to advise you that no further written submission will be made. We await further directions
from The President of the Constitutional Court in due course.

FRANK J. CAULDWELL
CHAIRMAN


